
 
 
 

 
 

November 15, 2019 
 
 
The Honorable Michael Cloud 
House of Representatives 
1314 Longworth House Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 226-1134 
  
Dear Congressman Cloud: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the “Improving 
Confidence in Veterans' Care Act” (H.R.3530). This bill directs the Department of Veterans 
Affairs (VA) to enforce the licensure requirement for medical providers at the VA.  This 
legislation would ensure that a doctor whose license has been taken away or suspended would 
not be allowed to practice medicine for the VA. 

          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
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